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As someone who has been going to see live music since I was a kid it’s been really 

difficult to continue to support these local arts. Online resellers are grabbing so many 

tickets before actual people even get a chance to buy them. These same sellers then 

inflate the prices to a crazy amount. I don’t even go to large concerts anymore 

because it’s near impossible to get a ticket at the original price. Please help ban 

these companies from abusing the market and artificially inflating prices.  


